PARK & RECREATION COMMISSION CITY OF BROOKINGS JANUARY 27, 1970

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ray Nidiffer at 8:05 P.M.

Members Present:

Doug Peterson

James Barrett

Don Horton

Administration Present:
City Adm., Al Henderson
Supt. Pub. Wks., Elmer Lee

The minutes of the January 21, 1970 meeting were approved as read.

Chairman Nidiffer reviewed the discussion of the Stout property from the last meeting. He stated that the community building concept may be expanded to include a swimming pool. Commissioner Horton posed the question of whether or not the community would support such a venture.

Discussion followed regarding various financial assistance programs available and their eligibility requirements.

The Commission decided to pursue the Community Building concept as originally planned. It was the feeling of the group that a swimming pool may place too great a burden on the taxpayer at this time since many other services such as sewer and streets have priority.

The City Administrator will investigate possible sources of grant money for the project.

Meeting adjourned at 9:45 P.M.

Chairman	

ATTEST:

Secretary